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Floor Committee 18: Northwestern Publishing House and Publication Coordinating Commission 
 
Subject: Thank You 
Reference: Book of Reports and Memorials, p. 210 
Report No. 1 
 
We join with Northwestern Publishing House to give thanks for the service of Pastor John Braun, who 
has served faithfully as vice president of publishing services at Northwestern Publishing House for 23 
years.  
 
Pastor James Borgwardt, chairman 
Pastor Steve Schmeling, secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


